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For Immediate Release, December 30, 2024 
 

District Attorney Marc Bennett is warning citizens not to click any links or buttons like the 
one below that resembles bank/savings information. The DA received this email today.  
 
The second email was received by one of our investigators. Her family does not subscribe 
to Paramount Plus.    
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